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On April 14, 2022 at 10:00 a.m., Vice-Chairperson Jim Thies opened the Monona County Zoning & Planning 
Commission Public Hearing on the draft Floodplain Ordinance #67. 
 
Commission members present – Jim Thies, Randy Lamprecht, Patty McCall and Linda Friis  
Commission members absent –  James Alexander 
 
There was no public present and no comments in writing for the public hearing.  Sandy shared with the 
commission that this ordinance was the model ordinance from the Iowa Department of Natural Resources and 
has the required information necessary to meet the FEMA requirements.  Sandy had the paper FEMA maps if 
anyone wanted to look at them.  These maps are also online and can be reviewed. 
 
Jim closed the public hearing at 10:05 a.m. with no more discussion and called for a motion.  Linda made a 
motion to send the recommendation to the board of supervisors to approve the Floodplain Ordinance #67 as 
printed. Randy seconded the motion, roll call vote: 
 
Jim – Yes 
Patty – Yes 
Linda – Yes 
Randy - Yes 
 
Motion carried, Sandy will send the recommendation to the board of supervisors.  Minutes were recorded and 
are on file in Zoning Administrators office. 
 
Randy asked if the minutes from the last meeting were correct, Sandy said yes.  Patty made a motion to 
approve the minutes of the March 10, 2022 meeting, seconded by Randy.  Motion carried. 
   
Meeting was adjourned at 10:30 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Sandy Bubke, Administrator 
Monona County Zoning  

 


